
URGENT HELP NEEDED!!! 
WSMA District Solo and Ensemble Festival 

Saturday, March 15, 2014 

Volunteer Sign Up 

  
 

Dear SHS and SIS Band, Orchestra, and Choir parents and other interested parents, 

  

On Saturday, March 15, 2014, Shorewood High School and Shorewood Intermediate School will be 

hosting the annual Wisconsin School Music Association District Solo and Ensemble Festival.  Music 

students from all of the North Shore school districts will come to Shorewood to perform for judges 

throughout the day.  We will be expecting over 1,000 students and their families that day, and we need 

volunteers!! 

  

We still need parents to staff performance rooms for either the morning or afternoon shift.  If you 

already know that you are available and willing to help on March 15, please take a moment to sign 

up on line.  The link for our Volunteer Spot website is 

  

http://vols.pt/gTo9hY 

 

Thank you in advance for helping to make this a great day in Shorewood! 

  

Questions?  Please contact Barb Heinen at jmheinen@me.com, Cathy Pinter at cmpinter@me.com, 

Joanne Lipo Zovic at jmlz@wi.rr.com, or Jennifer Hellerman at jengrart@gmail.com 
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